

REVIEW 2

I. Complete the following sentences, using “too”, or “either”.

1. Teenagers in Korea listen to K-pop, and those in Vietnam do.....
2. These photos are not clear, and those aren't
3. I **never** watch horror films and my brother doesn't.....
4. Peter studies music at school, and Alice does
5. Duong is interested in reading books, and Chau is.....

II. Give the correct form of the words provided.

1. I think staying at home all day is because I don't know what to do. **BORE**
2. It is to eat a lot of sweetened food and drinks. **HEALTH**
3. I love pottery because it is challenging. **MAKE**
4. Many people do volunteer work because it can make a in their community. **DIFFER**
5. Some students usually teach street English in the summer. **CHILD.**
6. Water began in the 11th century. **(puppet)**
7. My father's friend is a great **(paint)**
8. Who is your favourite? **(music)**

III. Choose the correct answer to complete the passage by circling A, B, C or D

Camping is an activity in which people live (1).....temporarily. Campers participate in fishing, hunting, swimming, wildlife watching, plant study, and nature photography. It provides bodily benefits when it involves hiking to, from and around a campsite, and many people believe that camping makes youngsters (2).....more confident. Camping is suitable (3)those who are in wholesome physical condition because it may require walking several times. The key to an enjoyable camping is planning because planning the trip before leaving helps (4).....avoid preventable accidents such as bad weather, injury, or simply a crowded campsite.

- | | | | |
|----------------|---------------|------------|-------------|
| 1. A. upstairs | B. downstairs | C. inside | D. open-air |
| 2. A. help | B. handle | C. feel | D. thumb |
| 3. A. in | B. for | C. at | D. on |
| 4. A. campers | B. groups | C. parties | D. cliques |

IV. Complete the passage with the words given

<i>bought</i>	<i>competition</i>	<i>singing</i>	<i>there</i>	<i>on</i>	<i>English</i>
---------------	--------------------	----------------	--------------	-----------	----------------

Mary's hobby is singing. She enjoys (1) very much. When her brother (2) a karaoke set last month, Mary was so glad that she sang every day after dinner. She likes to sing only (3)

songs. In fact, she has already sung all the songs found (4) the karaoke discs. Mary is singing in the karaoke (5) organized by the RC Center this Saturday. Her family is going (6) to support her.

V. Choose the correct word marked A, B, or C fill each blank in the following passage.

HOBBY

There are many reasons (1)_____ it is important to have a hobby. First of all, a hobby can be a remedy for your (2)_____. Because it is the activity you choose for yourself, it will always give you pleasure and (3)_____ you relax. Even if you just spend a little time enjoying your hobby, you can see the difference (4)_____ your spirit. Second, some hobbies can also (5)_____ you financially. Many old people enjoy gardening. They grow a lot of trees and vegetables, so they can sell them for some money. In (6)_____, a hobby can help you connect with other people. If you like collecting stamps, you can (7)_____ a stamp club to share your albums with other collectors. If your hobby is carving eggshells, you can give your products to your friends (8)_____ gifts.

- | | | |
|----------------|------------|---------------|
| 1.A . for | B. why | C. because |
| 2.A .happiness | B. pain | C.tiredness |
| 3.A.help | B. have | C. do |
| 4.A. for | B. in | C. on |
| 5.A. harm | B. give | C.benefit |
| 6.A.addition | B. general | C. conclusion |
| 7.A.take part | B. go | C.join |
| 8. A. like | B. as | C. for |

Question VI. Choose the best answer to complete the passage:

Headache is a very common disease. The symptoms (1) _____ a headache are various. People may (2) _____ pains only one side of the head. Sometimes when the pain goes away, the head is sore. People have a headache (3) _____ they work too hard or they are too nervous about something. (4) _____ can help cure the disease but people usually have to do more than taking tablets. They can prevent headaches by changing their diets or their (5) _____ or simply by going to bed.

- | | | | | |
|-----|------------------|---------------|-------------|------------|
| 1. | A. on | B. in | C. of | D. at |
| 2. | A. be | B. have | C. happen | D. take |
| 3. | A. when | B. but | C. so | D. and |
| 4. | A. Medicine | B. Doctor | C. Sport | D. Fruit |
| 5. | A. life | B. lifestyles | C. hobbies | D. working |
| 8. | A. brings | B. brought | C. bring | |
| 9. | A. part | B. care | C. note | |
| 10. | A. have received | B. receive | C. received | |

Question VII. Read the passage about Charlie Chaplin and choose the best answer.

Charlie Chaplin was an English actor, director, producer, and composer. He is known as the most creative person of the silent-film era. Charlie Chaplin's portrayal of the tramp won the hearts of people all over the world.

Chaplin was born in London on the 16th of April, 1889. He spent his childhood in poverty and hardship. In 1910 he began to perform pantomime in the United States. He first appeared on screen in 1914. He created his world-famous character, the Tramp, and he played this classic role in more than 70 films during his career. He also composed background music for most of his films. In 1972 Chaplin received an Honorary Academy Award for 'the incalculable effect he has had in making motion pictures the art form of this century'. Chaplin died on the 25th of December, 1977, at his home in Switzerland.

- When did he start appearing in films?
A. In 1910 B. In 1914 C. In 1972
- In about how many films did he play the Tramp?
A. Seventy B. Seventeen C. Twenty-five
- Charlie Chaplin is very famous for _____.
A. his background music

B. his stage performance his character "the Tramp"

C. his background music

4. Which of the following is **NOT** true?

A. Charlie Chaplin was an English artist.

B. He received an award in 1972.

C. He played classical music.

Question VIII. Read the following passage then decide if the statements are true or false:

Vietnamese people of have three meals a day – breakfast , lunch and dinner. People in the countryside usually have rice with meat or fish and vegetables for breakfast but people in the cities often have light breakfast with a bowl of Pho or instant noodles or sticky rice before going to work .for lunch , they often have rice, meat , fish and vegetables. People in the countryside often have lunch at home but people in the cities often have lunch at the canteens or at the food stalls. Most people prepare their dinner at home . They eat many kinds of meat , seafood ,fish, fresh vegetables and rice. Many people say dinner is the main and the best meal of the day.

Statements	True	False
1. Vietnamese people often have three meals a day.		
2. People in the countryside usually have rice with meat or fish and vegetables for breakfast.		
3. People in the cities often have big breakfast before going to work.		
4. People in the countryside often have lunch at the canteens or at the food stalls.		
5. Most people cook their dinner at home		
6. According some people , dinner is the best meal of the day		

IX. Arrange these words/ phrases into the meaning sentences

1. sunburn / yesterday / was / because / outside / has / Alice / she / all / day .

.....

2. and / difficult / boring / that / eggshells / people / carving / Some / say / is

.....

3. girl / have / is / the / kind-hearted / She / most / ever / I /met

.....

4. organization / the / to / encouraged / people / Big Heart / has / protect / environment.

.....